
Announcements 

June 23, 2019 
 

 

Today’s Community meal is sponsored by Mary Cunningham & Friends. 

Please enjoy the meal! Speaking of Sunday Dinners, we need a sponsor for the 

July 21, August 8, and August 11 meals. Please see Suzan Anderson or call the 

rectory if you are interested in sponsoring a meal. 
 

Next Sunday our annual CSA campaign will come to a close. Please be as 

generous as possible and remember that CSA is not only about us collecting 

money, but that CSA is also used by the Archdiocese of Detroit to count our 

membership. Any amount you can give plus your signature on the card helps us 

stay a viable parish. 

 

If you, your child or grandchild is graduating from high school, community college 

or a university please call the rectory and let us know. We would love to include 

those names in our recognition of graduates. The deadline for letting us know is 

today so that all graduates can be listed in the Vigil on Graduate Recognition 

Sunday on June 30. 

 

Please mark your calendar that our annual festival will be on Sunday, July 14. 

Sign-up sheets are on the back table. We received a very generous donation of 

several pallets of water, so we are not asking people to donate water for the 

festival. Bruce is asking that all donations be brought to the rectory or church no 

later than Wednesday, July 10, 2019.  

 

Some of our Boulevard Family will be receiving the Sacraments of Initiation 

(Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation) in August. They’ve been meeting weekly 

for instruction. Additional activities are also underway, created based on the 

interests of the group. One of these interests is baking, so Saturday baking is 

underway. You are invited to share these delicacies on Sunday, June 30th. Baked 

goods will be sold after both Masses. Get ready to enjoy! 

 


